
Editor's Note 

I would like to thank Mario Materassi for making available to 
our journal an unpublished text by Sondra Shulman, Yfrem's Eye. 
His attention to and care for our journal has in fact continued after 
his giving up the editorship of RSA Journal and still continues: I 
would like to express to him my personal gratitude and that of 
AISNA members. 
With this number the placing of our journal in the net seems very 
close. The November 1999 Siracusa General Meeting will decide on 
the specific modalities of our going electronic, although the decision 
was already taken some time ago in a previous General Meeting. I 
would like to thank Guido Carboni, who first launched the idea and 
explored possibilities, and Gigliola Nocera who worked further on 
the project and brought it to conclusion. 
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